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June 17, 2021 
 
Dear OMSD students, families, staff, and community members: 
 
It is such a blessing to be writing this letter announcing the Ontario-Montclair School District 
(OMSD) will be returning to school for the 2021-2022 school year with in-person instruction on 
August 9, 2021!   
 
All campuses and facilities will be fully open and we are extremely excited to welcome all of our 
amazing student
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